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REVISED NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 
that the Staff Hearing Officer meeting  

of March 25, 2020 is cancelled. 
 

NOTICED ITEMS  
have been postponed to a the next meeting 

and are as follows: 
 

• ITEM II: 1964 Las Canoas Rd. 
 

THE NEXT MEETING 
of the Staff Hearing Officer 

is tentatively scheduled for April 8, 2020. 
 

Due to COVID-19, the City’s public meeting 
 schedule is subject to change. 
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